
LEGAL NOTICE – REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

Waubonsee Community College has issued a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) from 

qualified firms that have prior experience with educational design and library planning, 

design, and construction projects to support the complete renovation of the Collins Hall 

building located on Waubonsee Community College’s Sugar Grove Campus. A mandatory 

pre-proposal meeting will be held at the college on Friday, September 12, 2025, 9-10 a.m., 

Collins Hall, Room 125, 4S783 State Route 47, Sugar Grove, Illinois.  Qualification 

submittals will be received until 3:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 30, 2025. Responses to 

this Request for Qualifications shall be submitted in a sealed envelope with the name of the 

RFQ and Due Date/Time, and delivered to Waubonsee Community College, Finance 

Department c/o Purchasing, Dickson Center, DKN 259, 4S783 State Route 47, Sugar Grove, 

IL 60554.Contact Purchasing@waubonsee.edu to request a copy of the QBS - Request for 

Qualifications or have any questions regarding this RFQ. Waubonsee Community College 

reserves the right to reject any or all Proposals. Late proposals will not be considered. The 

college encourages women and minority business firms to submit Proposals and for Vendors 

to utilize women and minority businesses for supplies, equipment and services. 


